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Highland Ridge Newsletter May 2018 

We want to welcome Emogene Settle 

and Norma Garmon and welcome back 

Doug McPherson to Highland Ridge 

 

Please remember 

that Highland 

Ridge is a non-

smoking facility. 

Virginia McDonald       May 4              

Shane McPherson      May 17            

Roy Perkins                May 20 

Sue London                May 22 

Joyce Carver              May 27 

Alma Vance                May 27 

Libby Flowers             May 30  

EAT LUNCH WITH US AT 

THE PARK CITY CAF£ ON 

MAY 2 , AT 11:00 
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Our spotlight is on Lisa Pedigo. She is the daughter 

of Mary Jo Palmore and the late Joe  Palmore . Lisa 

has one brother. She graduated from Metcalfe 

County High School. She married  and has a 

daughter Whitney and sonïin-law Derek Philips. Li-

sa has worked at Highland Ridge for 17 years. Her 

hobbies include shopping and reading. She enjoys 

the residents, likes their stories and they become 

like family. 

 

Highland Ridge Resident Spotlight 
Our highlight is on Emogene Settle this month. She was born in Bar-

ren County to Fred & Minnie James. She has 3 brothers and 1 sister. 

She graduated from Glasgow High School and attended Glasgow 

Business school. She worked at the Draft board, where she met her 

husband Billy Settle. When he returned from the army they got mar-

ried and they had no children .She is a member of First Christian Dis-

ciples Church. She later worked at an Insurance Company and retired 

from South Central Rural Telephone company. Her husband worked 

for Ashland Oil. She has traveled to Europe, Alaska and lots of other 

states in the U.S.A. She likes how quiet and clean it is at Highland 

Ridge and how nice the people are here. She enjoys  her nieces and 

nephews and great nephew who comes and visits. 
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Highland Ridge is a Non Smoking Facility and we appreciate 

no smoking in the building or on the grounds.. Thank You !! 

Volunteers 

Joe Murley playing corn hole with residents Mildred Pardueôs niece Kim Wilson playing 

and singing for us 
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Directionally Challenged? 

Billy Graham once told about the time in a small town when he asked a boy how to get to the post office. After 
getting directions, Mr. Graham invited him to come to his Crusade that evening. 

ñYou can hear me telling everyone how to get to heaven,ò he told the boy. 

The boyôs response? ñI donôt think Iôll be there. You donôt even know your way to the post office.ò 

A Comment from the Crowd 

Billy liked to tell the story of a pastor who said in a sermon, ñApart from Christ, there was never a perfect man.ò 
Someone in the congregation interrupted him, saying, ñOh yes, there was. My wifeôs first husband!ò 

ðThe Leadership Secrets of Billy Graham by Harold Myra 

Lighter side of Billy Graham 

The Rod 

ñThe Bible warns very strongly that you are to obey your parents. The rod is considered old-fashioned in many 
homes. Psychiatrists say it will warp your personality. When I did something wrong, my mother warped part of 
me, but it wasnôt my personality.ò 

ðBilly Graham at the 1957 New York Crusade 

Mr. Joiner meeting Kellie McKay on 103.7 

After moving to Bowling Green for 10 

years Mr. Joiner kept connected to Bar-

ren County by listening to Kellie McKay 

on 103.7 Nash Icon or Wovo 106.3. He 

wanted to meet her and had the oppor-

tunity on Thursday April26 when Kellie 

came to Highland Ridge Assisted Living 

to meet him. 
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Highlight on Mr. Tom Cole 

Three members from the Allen Masonic Lodge 

# 24 came to Highland Ridge Monday, April 

16th to present Mr. Tom Cole with a Masonic 

Service Award. The certificate was for 65 

years of service !  

Pictured left to right are Steve Lowe, Gary Edmunds, Mr. Coleôs son 

Glenn, Mr. Cole and Sammy Brown.  
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Katylyn Boilinger does Pedicures and Manicures on Monday mornings 

Manicuresððððððððððððððððððð-$25.00 

Pedicuresððððððððððððððððððð  $30.00 

Roxanne Pierce does hair on Thursday afternoons and Friday Afternoons after lunch 

Shampoo & Set  ððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð$15.00 

Haircut & Styleðððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð$30.00 

Manôs Haircutðððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð--$10.00 

Permsðððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð$50.00 

Colorðððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð  $40.00 

Great Motherôs Day Gifts 

We have gift certificates available 
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Memorial Day, an American holiday 

observed on the last Monday of 

May, honors men and women who died while serving in the U.S. military. 

Originally known as Decoration Day, it originated in the years following the 

Civil War and became an official federal holiday in 1971. Many Americans 

observe Memorial Day by visiting cemeteries or memorials, holding family 

gatherings and participating in parades. Unofficially, at least, it marks the 

beginning of summer.  

The Civil War claimed more lives than any conflict in U.S. history, requiring 

the establishment of the countryôs first national cemeteries. By the late 

1860s Americans in various towns and cities had begun holding springtime 

tributes to these countless fallen soldiers, decorating their graves with flow-

ers and reciting prayers. It is unclear where exactly this tradition originated; 

numerous different communities may have independently initiated the me-

morial gatherings. Nevertheless, in 1966 the federal government declared 

Waterloo, New York, the official birthplace of Memorial Day. Waterlooð

which had first celebrated the day on May 5, 1866ðwas chosen because it 

hosted an annual, community-wide event, during which businesses closed 

and residents decorated the graves of soldiers with flowers and flags.  

On May 5, 1868, General John A. Logan, leader of an organization for 

Northern Civil War veterans, called for a nationwide day of remembrance 

later that month. ñThe 30th of May, 1868, is designated for the purpose of 

strewing with flowers, or otherwise decorating the graves of comrades who 

died in defense of their country during the late rebellion, and whose bodies 

now lie in almost every city, village and hamlet churchyard in the land,ò he 

proclaimed. The date of Decoration Day, as he called it, was chosen be-

cause it wasnôt the anniversary of any particular battle.  

On the first Decoration Day, General James Garfield made a speech at Ar-
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lington National Cemetery, and 

5,000 participants decorated the 

graves of the 20,000 Union and 

Confederate soldiers buried there. 

Many Northern states held similar 

commemorative events and re-

prised the tradition in subsequent 

years; by 1890 each one had made 

Decoration Day an official state 

holiday. Many Southern states, on the other hand, continued to honor their 

dead on separate days until after World War I.  

Memorial Day, as Decoration Day gradually came to be known, originally 

honored only those lost while fighting in the Civil War. But during World War I 

the United States found itself embroiled in another major conflict, and the 

holiday evolved to commemorate American military personnel who died in all 

wars. 

For decades, Memorial Day continued to be observed on May 30, the date 

Logan had selected for the first Decoration Day. But in 1968 Congress 

passed the Uniform Monday Holiday Act, which established Memorial Day as 

the last Monday in May in order to create a three-day weekend for federal 

employees; the change went into effect in 1971. The same law also declared 

Memorial Day a federal holiday. 

Cities and towns across the United States host Memorial Day parades each 

year, often incorporating military personnel and members of veteransô organi-

zations. Some of the largest parades take place in Chicago, New York 

and Washington, D.C. Americans also observe Memorial Day by visiting 

cemeteries and memorials. On a less somber note, many people throw par-

ties and barbecues on the holiday, perhaps because it unofficially marks the 

beginning of summer.  


